
Announcement: Curriculum Development 

Workshop 

Dear Educators, 

We are excited to announce a Curriculum Development Workshop scheduled for March 14-

15, 2024. This workshop aims to equip educators with the necessary tools and strategies for 

effective curriculum design. 

Date: March 14-15, 2024 

Location: Educational Conference Center, Room 101 

Time: 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

Join us for an engaging two-day session featuring expert speakers, hands-on activities, and 

collaborative discussions. 

Please RSVP by February 28, 2024 to secure your spot. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best regards, 

The Curriculum Development Team 


